
Membership Report for 2/18/20 Board Meeting 
 
We welcome six new voices who have joined or are in the process of joining GDC; 
Tom Ziebro  bass 
Peter Kong tenor 
John Fedyk lead 
Jeff Kroon bass 
Alex Shambrock bass 
Glenn Beard bass 
We need everyone to welcome them and to help them to prepare to perform with us on stage in Battle 
Creek in April.  
 
Thanks to Steve for updating the new GDC Guest and New Member booklet.  
 
New GDC-Harmony United business cards are available for anybody who wants to carry some to 
promote our chapter and chorus.  
 
Our new chapter and chorus names are being forwarded to local organizations and businesses via the 
RO Inter-Club Council and Chamber of Commerce websites and through monthly meetings. Our “Jug 
Night” and fall show dates are similarly being publicized.  
 
We have received future quartet or ensemble performance requests from two local organizations.  
 
Roger’s extensive files of chapter business documents are (slowly) being updated with the correct new 
names and logos.  
 
Membership is not just about recruiting new members, but also about improving the experience of all 
members regardless of musical skills or seniority. Please feel free to contact Geoff with ideas or 
concerns.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Geoff d’Allemand  
Membership and Marketing  
 


